Good afternoon St. John School Community,

Term 1 ends this Friday, October 25, and report cards will go home on Friday, November 1.

Parent teacher conferences for the entire school will then occur on Friday, November 8. For PS-grade 5, please <u>click here</u> for a sign up. You will then need to choose the tab for your specific grade. Each conference is scheduled for 15 minutes. PS-grade 5 conferences will take place in the classrooms.

For grades 4 and 5, please sign up for a conference with your homeroom teacher (Mrs. Hubert for grade 4 and Mr. Nardo for grade 5). If you would also like to meet with the other teacher for ELA or math/social studies, feel free to sign up for an additional time.

For our middle school, each teacher will have a table in the Parish Center. You do not need to sign up for a time; you are free to visit with any of the teachers at a convenient time. The middle school teachers will be available from 8:15-noon, 1:00-4:00, and 5:00-7:00.

In addition, Mrs. Fleming (Guidance Counselor), Mrs. Graham (Learning Consultant), Mrs. St. James (Nurse), and myself will be available throughout the day. Feel free to stop in or email us to set up a time to meet.

Thank you.

Chris